
Cleaned 2 Lakes off
Water Hyacinth and
other waste
(Hafeezpet-
Kaidamma Kunta Lake
and Chandanagar-
Gangaram Lake I
Hyderabad through
innovative techniques.

Started Biogas Plant at
Peddamangalaram
and started giving
piped biogas
connections to houses
in Peddamangalaram

Geo-tagged the bore-
wells in Chevella
Constituency and
compiled the data of
open borewells and
encouraged the youth
to close them

Distributed Table
Tennis Tables, Library
Books Shelves,
School bags, Exam
pads to students in
government schools

Started Swachh Truck
Initiative to clean
school toilets every
day. Currently 7
trucks clean around
207 schools every
day.

Built 20 Youth
Clubs/Community
Halls to foster
community
engagement
through activities
for all ages

Distribution of
Scholarship cheques
worth 1500 every year
to 1000 well performed
and poorest/deserving
students in
government schools
under Chevella
parliament

Created Direct
Rural Employment
to 30 people by
starting Kayaking
at Kotepally.

95% attendance in
Parliament

3 Private Member
bills put in the
parliament

Invented I-CoVent,
low cost Ventilator
during Covid crises

Invented Powered Air
Purifying Respirator
(PAPR) for the use of
Healthcare
professionals in Covid
protocol hospital
wards

WORKS DONE BY KVR
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Raised the issue of
developing temples &
tourist spots like
Ananthagiri in
Vikarabad

Swami Vivekananda
statue inauguration at
Chevella

Proposed for MMTS
from Hyderabad to
Vikarabad

Stabilized Prices
and Empowering
Farmers under
the 'Chevelle
Frams' Tomato
Pulp Initiative 

Initiated Sustainable
Ecotourism for
Economic
Opportunities and
Cultural Preservation

Provided self-
employment under
the JKMR
foundation

Pandaga Sayanna
Mudhiraj statue
inauguration in
Chevella

Started the "Meri
Mitti Mera Desh"
program in village
Dharmasagar

Renovated his old
house in
Dharmasagar
village and
inaugurated a
women's
development
center

WORKS DONE BY KVR

Designed parabolic
mirrors for the solar
power support
structure

Started a Program
promoting holistic
medicine and
homeopathic
medicine at Maa
Sharada Hospital in
Vikarabad Town

Provided Alternatives
for single use plastic
bags


